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BID BULLETIN NO. 2024-05 
 

Expansion and Improvement of Bulan Fish Port Complex Phase 1 (Design & Build) 
  

 
This Bid Bulletin is issued to notify prospective bidders and all concerned parties that due to the 
continuous rainfall brought about by the Southwest Monsoon and Typhoon “Carina” and the 
suspension of work in government offices by the Office of the President, the Pre-Bid Conference 
scheduled today, July 24, 2024, 10:00am at the Modern Market, Navotas Fish Port Complex is 
suspended until further notice. 
 
For any inquiries and questions, you may send us an email to bac.co@pfda.gov.ph  
 
For the guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
ERNEST CARLO DC. GARCIA 
Head, PFDA BAC Secretariat 
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